
 
 
 

 
 

Clarissa Street Reunion Committee 
P.O. Box 19621 

Rochester, New York 14619 
       (585) 234-4177 

 
 
April 8, 2017 
 
 

Welcome Exhibitors and Vendors! 
 
 
On behalf of the Clarissa Street Reunion Committee, we invite you to participate in the 
upcoming 22nd Annual Reunion as an exhibitor or vendor.  Since its inception on August 
24, 1996, the Clarissa Street Reunion has become one of the “must attend” events on 
Rochester’s entertainment calendar. 
 
We invite you to contribute to the enjoyment of the many people who will gather for 
the festivities on Saturday, August 19, 2017.  If you accept our invitation, please 
complete the Registration Form available on the website.   
 
We encourage you to take advantage of the “Early Bird Registration”; registration forms 
and payments received by May 8,2017 (or postmarked with that date) will receive the 
10% “Early Bird” discount off the Standard fees. 
 

 
Join us and help make the 22nd Annual Reunion  

another memorable celebration. 
 
 
Yours in Fellowship, 
 
Jose DaCosta   Mel Henderson    Janice Howard 
Co-Chairperson  Co-Chairperson   Secretary 
 
         Clarissa Street Reunion Committee 


